
From: Jenkins - DNR, Steve
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Elizabeth:
Just to follow up your verbal approval to proceed as proposed in writing,  You are approved to
 proceed.
Thanks, and have a great day,
Steve

On Thu, Aug 18, 2016 at 8:44 PM, Hunt, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Hunt@anadarko.com> wrote:

Hey Steve,

 

As discussed on the phone this morning, we believe we encountered the cut casing slightly
 higher than the wells records indicated. This was due to how our work string started
 torqueing up.

 

We now plan to pump 160sx cement (same volume) from 5741ft, instead of 5800ft.

Please confirm for our email records.

 

Thanks,

Elizabeth Hunt

Production Engineer

Cell: 808-594-3092

Office: 970-339-1268
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-- 

Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.

North Central Area Engineer
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